
NOTIFICATION OF ACCEPTANCE

February 10, 2011

Dear Dr. Eduardo Madrigal-Bujaidar, Dr. E. Osiris Madrigal-Santllan, Dr. Isela Alvarez-Gonzalez and Dr. Jose Antonio 
Morales-Gonzalez,

On behalf of the Editorial Board it is my pleasure to inform you that your abstract ttled "Afatoxin B1: Preventon of 

its genetc damage by means of chemical agents" has been provisionally accepted for publicaton in the book 

"Afatoxins", ISBN 978-953-307-1475-8.

Sincerely yours,

Aleksandar Lazinica, CEO

                                          


